
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Diocese of Crookston Statement re: Fr. Bryan Kujawa’s Administrative Leave 
 

January 10, 2020 – Bishop Michael J. Hoeppner has placed Fr. Bryan Kujawa on administrative leave, 
effective Tuesday, January 14. Several issues concerning Fr. Kujawa’s fitness for ministry have been 
brought to Bishop Hoeppner’s attention over time, including non-criminal, non-sexual, boundary 
violations. Accordingly, Fr. Kujawa will remain on leave until these matters have been further 
investigated, a professional and comprehensive assessment is complete, and the Diocesan Review Board 
makes further recommendations.   

As this is a personnel issue, no further comments will be offered.   
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